Media Release Bank of Namibia®

Date: 17 June 2020
Attention:  News Editor
Ref: 8/1/2/2

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

LEAKED INTERNAL MEMORANDUM TO STAFF ON POTENTIAL EXPOSURE TO A
COVID-19 CASE

1. The Bank has become aware of a leaked internal memorandum that is circulating on
social media. The public is hereby informed that the circulating memorandum was
meant for the staff of the Bank, informing them of a precautionary decision taken as a
result of a possible exposure to Covid-19 case.

2. The Bank remains dedicated to protecting the wellbeing of its staff members hence the
issuance of the memo. The public is therefore urged not to panic as all necessary
measures have been put in place to adhere to health protocols established with
regards to Covid-19.

3. The public is further being informed that no staff member of the Bank has been traced
by authorities to have come into contact with Case Number 33. But the Bank took the
decision out of an abundance of caution, given that two of its staff members reside at

the accommodation complex where Case Number 33 was residing.

4. The Bank is still operational, and no activities have been disrupted.
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